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Update to BSUG January 2020 

 

There have been a number of updates to the BSUG Database. In the main they relate to 

additional fields for the: 

• Hospital where a Procedure took place 

• Health care provider 

• Product codes for equipment used 

• New Preferences section on profile page (where you can add items to your own HealthCare provider and Places lists) 

• Update to the Summary reports taking into account HealthCare providers and Places 

• Persistent post-operative Pain - plus additional Report so users can identify which of their patients has ongoing pain. 

• Type of sutures used for Colposuspension, Sacrospinous fixation and for Mesh attachment  

 

The first thing to do is to update your PROFILE page. Note the New Tab here called YOUR PREFERENCES 

If a Provider or PLACE is not on the list then please email the BSUG administrator. Details are on the Profile page. She will 

then add the new entry and advise you when it is there. 
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Once you have updated your profile page there a new selections on the episode of care. 

• In line with NICE guidance, the Database will now collect more information on the Products being used for Inconti-

nence and Prolapse surgery.  This will also enable users to more easily find the necessary information on product 

codes etc should they need to make an MHRA Report. 

• Making a selection in any of the fields above will display extra fields to be completed as shown Below. 
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• For certain procedures, such as Colposuspension (Open and Laparoscopic) and Sacrospinous Fixation, information re-

garding the type of sutures used will also be collected.  

• If a Mesh is used for Prolapse surgery information regarding the sutures or Staples used for attachment to the Vagi-

na / Cervix or Sacrum will now also be collected. 

• These are the MAIN Changes as defined by the BSUG committee. Please email Amanda King on aking@rcog.org.uk 

should you require further information. 


